
 

 

            

 

Dear Children,          

 

It is nearly time for you to start school with us at St Minver and we are really looking 

forward to seeing you soon. We are sure that you will be doing lots of fun things in the 

summer holidays and we would really like to hear about what you have been up to.    

  

We are looking forward to our summer holidays too, particularly spending time with our 

family and friends.  We will make sure that we take some photographs so that we can 

share our experiences with you. 

  

It will be really good if you can fill your memory folder with a few items that remind you 

of your holidays.  This can be tickets, photographs, or leaflets from all of your adventures. 

We would also really like it if you could decorate your memory folder during the holidays 

and bring it back to school on your first day – don’t forget to put your name on!  Then, you 

can share with us, and all of your new friends, all the exciting things that you have been 

doing.  

  

If you would like to you can send us a postcard telling us all about your exciting trips as we 

would love to hear from you. Here is the address to send it to: 

  

Mrs Warren and Mrs Fletcher 

Class R 

St Minver School  

Rock Road 

St Minver 

Cornwall 

PL27 6QD 

  

We are really looking forward to seeing you in September and hearing all of your news.  

Have a fantastic summer holiday and we will see you soon. 

  

Have fun! 

 

 

Mrs Warren and Mrs Fletcher 

  

 

  
 


